Letter of Agreement
Between
City of Tacoma
and
Professional and Technical Employees, Local 17

Subject: Collection Systems Technician accretion
October 2014

The City of Tacoma and Professional and Technical Employees (PTE), Local 17 hereby enter into
this Letter of Agreement which shall be attached to the collective bargaining agreement and
incorporated as though fully set forth.

The classification of Collection Systems Technician (50080) became represented by PTE, Local 17
for purposes of collective bargaining through a Letter of Agreement dated 12/11/2013. It is hereby
agreed that this classification is recognized as incorporated into and covered by the terms and
conditions of the PTE, Local 17 collective bargaining agreement.

Further, the parties agree to the following:
* 2015 wages for this classification will be addressed through successor contract bargaining.

* Upon implementation of the successor agreement, the pay scale will be condensed to 5
steps, with 5% step increments.

+ Effective with this LOA, employee(s) in the Collection Systems Technician classification will
be eligible for longevity and all other terms and conditions for which the classification of
Collection Systems Worker is eligible.

* This classification will be listed in Appendix A of the successor agreement.
This LOA and the elements contained herein are not considered precedent setting. The LOA will

expire upon ratification and executive of the successor Professional and Technical Employees, Local
17 successor agreement.
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